
NEWSLETTER - 21.6.24

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Events coloured in green are either those which are 
funded by our enrichment pot or events that 
contribute to the pot as fundraising.  Thank you for 
your support.

Day Date Event

Mon 24.6.24 Year 6 First Aid training

w/c 24.6.24 Y3 and Y4 assessment week

Tues 25.6.24 Year 5 First Aid training

Thur 27.6.24 5.30pm Talent Show

Tue 2.7.24 2.30pm Story time session for Nursery 
children and parents

Weds 3.7.24 3.20pm Summer Fayre

Fri 5.7.24 Y6 transition day

Wed 10.7.24 1.45pm and 7pm Y5 and 6 Production

Thurs 11.7.24 Am Traditional Sports Day

Wed & 
Thur

17.7.24 
- 
18.7.24

Transition days for all children in school and 
Outings for Y6

Fri 19.7.24 9am Y6 Leavers assembly - parents 
welcome
3pm Guard of honour for Y6 leavers - 
parents, grandparents and other family 
members welcome

Fri 19.7.24 Break up for the Summer holidays

BUN SALES – 50p

Date Class to bring buns

28.6.24 Austria

5.7.24 Belgium

12.7.24 Switzerland

19.7.24 Finland

TOAST ROTA – 50p
Monday Reception

Tuesday Years 1 & 2

Wednesday Years 3 & 4

Thursday Years 5 & 6



News from this week
24 Game Competition
I was very proud of our teams who were chosen from Y5 
and Y6 to go to this competition this morning.  The game 
is a maths game which requires lots of mental agility.  The 
teams played in a very sporting way and did very well.  
We were particularly proud of Benji from Y6 who came 
5th overall out of all the competitors.

Family Learning Events
We have had two family learning events this week both 
making different types of bread.  Many thanks to all the 
parents and carers that have been as the children love 
spending time with you in school taking part in these 
activities.  

I’ve heard of lots of very successful and delicious loaves 
of bread being baked at home!

Year 4 Visit to the community fridge
Year 4 visited this food bank this week to learn about the 
community work that they support.  They have been 
learning about charitable work in their PRHE sessions.  
As always, we were impressed with our children’s 
behaviour while they were on this visit and their resilience 
in walking there and back!

Information for next week
Talent Show
Tickets are available for this event on Thursday at 
5.30pm.  They are £2.50 each.  All audience members 
need a ticket.  Please remember to bring your phone so 
that you can join in with the online voting.

Year 5 and 6 First Aid training
We have arranged for Year 5 and 6 to receive basic first 
aid training next week.  This has now become an annual 
event and part of our PRHE work but also a way of 
enriching our older pupils’ skills.

Other information
Summer Fayre Preparations
We are looking forward to our Summer Fayre which will 
take place after school on Wednesday, 3rd July 2024.  

We are selling tokens to spend at the Summer Fayre in a 
similar way to how the Christmas Fayre worked except 
you will be able to purchase them in groups of £2.50 
instead of £5.  You can obviously buy however many you 
would like to.  They are available on School Gateway now 
or can be purchased with cash from the school office.

If anyone would like to donate a raffle prize for the 
Summer Raffle which we will start selling tickets for at the 
Summer Fayre, please send it into school.  Your help is 
much appreciated.


